Northern Ireland Broad Economy Sales
and Exports Statistics 2018 and
Supply-Use Tables 2016

The latest Broad Economy Sales and Exports Statistics (BESES) for 2018 were
published today by the Northern Ireland Statistics and Research Agency
(NISRA).

Reappointment to South Eastern
Regional College Governing Body

The Department for the Economy has reappointed Mr John Mackell to the
Governing Body of South Eastern Regional College (SERC) for a period of four
years with effect from 1 February 2020.

Getting things done — Perth Road
#dundeewestend

A number of elderly constituents have raised with me how welcome it would be
to have a bus shelter on the north side of Perth Road at the bus stop a
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little east of opposite the Seafield Road junction.

I raised this with the Parking and Sustainable Transport Team Leader at the
City Council who advises :

“A quick look at the street layout indicates that without a redesign of the
footway, there isn’t sufficient space at this stop for a bus shelter.

Notwithstanding, we’ll add it to our list of ‘shelter requests’ and score it
in due course to see where it ranks against other requests for bus shelters.”

Publication of Domiciliary Care
Services for Adults in Northern
Ireland (2019)

The Department of Health today published a statistical bulletin summarising
information on adults receiving domiciliary care services during a survey
week in September 2019.

New Derry Walls Manager announced

The Department for Communities (DfC) has announced the appointment of a Derry
Walls Manager. The post marks a new milestone in the care and development of
this historic structure, which is the largest upstanding Monument in State
Care in Northern Ireland.
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